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This was conceived as an idea and then a project by the Evergreen Marke�ng Department about two 
weeks before the start of the Rugby World Cup.  It was a marke�ng ini�a�ve, the result of which we 
cannot measure.  However, the Broadacres residents have benefited in a truly excellent way.  At short 
no�ce, Wilma put it all together. There is a whole team of people to thank.  The matches were mostly 
at difficult �mes and over weekends, meaning that Wilma, her team, Andrew, and the catering staff 
had to give up weekend and family �me to make it all happen.  In addi�on, the Waterhole team 
volunteered to look a�er the drinks before they were asked.  Brenda also played a major part in 
represen�ng ResCom.  The EPI marke�ng department provided the budget, and we are the permanent 
recipients of the big screen projector.  We have much to be grateful for and, of course, a very 
sa�sfactory outcome. 

 

Best 

 

David Presbury 
Chairman 


